Fustis School Departiment
Stratton School
65 School St., Stratton, ME 04982
Phone: (207) 246-2983
Fax: (207) 246-6598

January 11, 2022

Dear Parents:

There has been an ongoing discussion regarding the options you, as parents, have for your
child’s secondary education. Stratton, and many of the area municipalities, allow for families to
select their high school of choice. Mt Abram High School, Mt Blue High School, Rangeley Lakes
Regional High School and Carrabassett Valley Academy are all schools that have had students
attend after leaving Stratton School.

This Thursday, January 13 at 4:30, we will be hosting a Zoom session to discuss high school
options and invite all parents of Stratton School students to attend. There is not any specific
agenda as the objective is to gather and present information for families to make an educated
decision for their children. We will provide follow-up information and work with area schools
to provide you with contact information that assists with your decision making.

Any interested parents can contact me by email, blondon@strattonschool.org. Also, please
consider any questions or specific topics you would like more information on prior to the Zoom
session, so we can provide as much information as possible.

Sincerely




